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To: Joint Steering Committee for Development of RDA 
From: John Attig, ALA Representative 

Subject: Instruction for choosing the preferred title for choreographic works (RDA 
6.2.2.4) 

 

ALA thanks CCC for proposing a clarification of the instructions relating to the language 
of the preferred title of a choreographic work.  ALA supports the proposal. 

In our discussion of this proposal, the suggestion was made that the instruction would be 
more internationally applicable if it read “unless the choreographic work has become 
known by another title in the language preferred by the agency creating the data …”  
ALA offers this comment for consideration, without endorsement. 
 
 
 
 
 


